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STOCKTON WORKS UPDATE SEPTEMBER 2021

In August a significant milestone was reached with construction finalised on the temporary rock back structure at Barrie
Crescent. Works are also continuing on a range of other projects in Stockton.

Meredith Street: OPEN. Stone Street, at the north end of Mitchell Street seawall:
CLOSED. Final works at Barrie Crescent Reserve will be
delivered in coming months, including a new beach
Lexies: OPEN. accessway off Griffith Street. Currently, the nearest access

is north off Meredith Street, or south at ‘The Pines', off
Little Beach: OPEN. Hereford Street.

Hereford Street to Pembroke Street: OPEN.

Stockton Beach from King Street: CLOSED. Mitchell Street Seawall stair ways: CLOSED.

Works are weather permitting. For more information and rolling updates visit www.newcastle.nsw.gov.au/stockton-works




77/ STOCKTON WORKS UPDATE SEPTEMBER 2021

Works are weather permitting. For more information and rolling updates visit www.newcastle.nsw.gov.au/stockton-works




